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November 6, 1961 

Hon. Albert C. Gore 

United States Senator 

Carthage, Tennessee 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

At a recent meeting of the planning committee of the Shelby County Democratic Club, I was instructed 

to contact you concerning the possibility of an early meeting with you in this city. 

There are a number of troublesome problems which we feel can be advantageously discussed with you. 

If you plan to be in the city soon, we would appreciate your giving us some time for this meeting. 

Awaiting your reply herein. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

R.B. Sugarmon, Jr., Attorney 

RBS/VED 

cc: Hon. Estes Kefauver 

 


